
22/06/2020 

MR Paul Gooley 
141A Balgowlah RD 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
paul.gooley@au.gt.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I support this application which is well designed and important for the local community to 
access the harbour in a safe manner. 

Sent: 22/06/2020 12:54:32 PM
Subject: Online Submission


